
Thursday 23rd January 2025

To celebrate Lunar New Year, the year of 
the snake, Ash class completed some snake 
activities in the woods. We followed the 
giant blue snake around the woods, some 
children closed their eyes and trusted 
their friends to tell them if there were 
any logs to step over ahead! Ash class also
helped to make (and play) a game of snakes 
and ladders using natural resources.

Great Courage!

Fantastic 
concentration!


